Nancy Listen
241 Freeman Road

675-5303
Permit 2015-
Map/Lot 256/6
replace large shed
07-21-15
Permit 2015-xx, 241 Freeman Road. Steve asked me to go buy as it looked like a new structure was being built. I went by and saw the contractor and he didn't think he needed to replace an existing shed. I told him he needed one and he would have Nancy apply for a permit. Support posts are three feet down and on crushed stone. He will put anchors into the plate for additional anchoring. Trusses looked okay as well as the post framing. I gave him the okay to continue with construction.

Time 0.4
David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

